
 

 

Public Notice  

 

June 14, 2021 

 

The United States Department of Justice, Office of Justice Programs' Bureau of Justice Assistance 

announces the release of the 2021 Edward M. Byrne Assistance Grant (JAG) allocations.  

 

The USDOJ JAG funds assists in supporting local criminal justice/law enforcement initiatives. The Saginaw 

County Sheriff's Department and the Saginaw City Police Department will negotiate 2021 funding 

distribution totaling $62,895.00. Because Saginaw County is determined to be a "Disparate Jurisdiction" 

as directed by the USDOJ JAG funding protocol and policy, collective allocations must be negotiated 

between the affected agencies.  

 

Public and Governing Body inquires specific to our local 2021 JAG application process can be directed, on 

or before July 14, 2021 to:  

 

Sgt. Jim Hogue  

Saginaw County Sheriff's Department  

(989) 790-5447  

Monday - Friday 8am-5pm  

 

 

 

 


